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Mission Statement

The mission of St. Paul Lutheran School is to teach children and their families about God’s
plan of salvation, to guide them in applying their faith to their lives and to share that faith
with others through an excellent Christ-centered curriculum and environment.

From the Principal
I am so grateful to everyone who has taken the time to
stop by and say hello in my first two weeks. As a staff, we
are excited to get to know all our families a little bit better
in the days and weeks ahead. We hope to see all of you at
registration on July 25 or August 3. As a reminder, please
take a few moments to sign up for a “registration slot” by
clicking this link.

Updates
Video Devotions: Did you know that the St. Paul pastors
publish video devotions on a regular basis? You can view
these devotions on the St. Paul Youtube channel or you
can click here to see a complete playlist.

Built on the Rock: We saw many of you at the
groundbreaking ceremony on Sunday. We continue to
thank God for the many gifts, prayers and talents that
have gone into making this project possible..

Summer Cleaning & Maintenance: Summer deep
cleaning is close to being completed, but a little help is still
needed. Becky will be continuing the work on the first floor
and finalizing the 4th grade and 7/8th grade classrooms.
When that is finished, we will be working on the 3K & 4K
rooms as well as the fellowship hall. We are getting close,
but additional help is still needed to get us ready for the
start of school. If you are able to come on a Saturday
morning or afternoon -- or maybe for a weeknight evening
shift (like from 6:00-8:30ish?), please reply with your
availability to beckyrconard@gmail.com. The more people
we have, the faster this will get done. We ask that every

family consider sharing a bit of their time to get our school
in tip top shape in the month of July. Bring the kids, they
may just get the chance to clean their own desk!

Art Schmidt and his team have been working to knock out
various maintenance issues identified by the staff,
including minor repairs, washing the exterior windows and
making sure every classroom and hallway floor is cleaned
and looking brand new. Thank you Art and team!

Vacation Bible School 2022 runs from July 25-29,
9:00-11:30 A.M. God's Wonder Lab is this year's theme,
focused on Jesus' miracles (He does the impossible!)
connected to science lab experiments (exploring what is
possible). Registration is open. You can pick up a sheet at
church or sign up online by going to
vbsmate.com/stpaulgreenbay. Please invite friends and
neighbors to join your children for God’s Wonder Lab!

Upcoming Dates
July 25 - Vacation Bible School Starts
July 25 - Early Registration for Hispanic Families -
2:00 - 6:00 P.M.
August 3 - Registration & Open House
August 14 - Church Picnic/Block Party
August 24 - First Day of School with Opening Chapel at
8:20 A.M.
September 2 - September 5 - Labor Day Recess - No
School
September 7 - Mandatory Sports Meeting at 6:30 P.M.
You can find a link to the full school calendar here.
You can also find and add the School Google here. You
can view this calendar and/or click “+ Google Calendar” to
add this calendar to your list of Google Calendars.

www.stpaulgreenbay.com
920-435-8468
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